
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: John Quaka, Chief  

DATE December 27, 2024 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF ACCEPTING BID #2024-068PD – 7 DODGE 

CHARGER POLICE VEHICLES JQ 
  

 

Request: 

  

Please accept this letter of request to accept Bid # 2024-068PD from Jim Shorkey Auto Group.  

Jim Shorkey Auto Group placed a bid to supply seven (7) New 2023 Dodge Charger (PPV’s) 

meeting the specifications and requirements supplied in the reverse auction. It has also been 

acknowledged to meet the delivery requirements for these vehicles.  This bid in the amount of 

$257,796.00 was the only bid placed during this auction. All supporting documents are attached.     


